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CAB Monthly Meeting Minutes 

September 8, 2015 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7pm by CAB President, Eileen McKinney. There was a quorum 
present. The meeting was attended by the following businesses: Ron and Eileen McKinney - Midway 
Lodging, Jason DeLapp - Two Rivers Church, Terry Belair - Terry's Uniques,  Valerie Egar - Blue Barn 
Antiques, Ethel Phinney - Cornish UCC, Jeff Gilliland - Sacopee Veterinary Clinic, Scott Rowley - Scott 
Design LLC, Kim Dunnells - Kim Dunnells- licensed Esthetician, Paul Watson - Attorney and Legal Shield, 
Patty Rowley - Bolt, Emily Ward - Selectman, Brad Perkins – The Maine Real Estate Network, John 
Dubois – Sacopee Valley Eye Care, Art & Sue Melanson – Cottages at Oak Hill Farms. 
 
June 9th Meeting Minutes were Read and Approved.  
Treasurers Report was Accepted and Approved. 
 
Membership Committee: Some new prospects otherwise nothing new. 
 
Marketing:  
Web Site – Web stat's continue to grow.  
                   Apple Festival page is updated and current. 
 
Community Committee: 
Flags – Need Maintenance. Scott plans to replace or remove damaged flags before Apple Festival. 
CAB Tent & Tables– are now stored at the Cornish Fair grounds for easier access. 
Restroom Guidelines – Patty Rowley will turn over maintaining of restrooms to Ethan Phinney after the 
Apple Festival. Restrooms will have limited hours after the Apple Festival. Times to be posted on doors. 
Need No Smoking signs for restrooms. 
 
Apple Festival – Scott & Patty met with Committee. 
    CAB Booth will sell raffle tickets and popcorn. 
    John Dubois has volunteered to man the CAB Booth. Other volunteers needed. 
    Focus for Apple Festival is on Artisan and home made products.  
    Only food vendors are the fire department and the U.C.C. Church. 
    Parking for vendors will be behind Plain & Fancy. School parking is available but no short cut to center. 
    52 paid vendors at this time. No school groups yet. Have waiting list for additional vendors. 
    More info on Festival schedule of events will be at CAB booth and local stores. 
 
Christmas in Cornish – People questioned the size of tree and why the big tree was not decorated.  
Terry Belair will chair the Friday night events. Bethany will put everything together for Saturday events but 
will be out of town that day. Terry volunteered to oversee events on Saturday. Further Christmas in 
Cornish details will be discussed at the next meeting. 
 
Open Discussion:   
Sue Melanson is looking for 2013 Apple Festival poster. Its the only year she does not have. 
Scott volunteered to chair Christmas dinner meeting at Krista's. 
Need nominating committee for next years officers. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 
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Thank You to all that attended 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Oct 13th 2015, at the U.C.C. Church 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ron McKinney and Jason DeLapp 
 


